CDAD COVID-19 CDBG Questionnaire

The Coronavirus Relief and Economic Security Act (CARES) Act provides additional appropriations to enhance the capacity of agencies in response to COVID-19. These appropriations include $5 billion in additional Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds to the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). The City of Detroit has been granted a total of $75,122,033 in funding from HUD for the 2020-21 fiscal year. About $32 million of this funding is geared to aid the City in responding to COVID-19. We have created a Google Form to capture your input on how these funds should be allocated to create and sustain community and economic development programs during and beyond the COVID-19 crisis. PLEASE COMPLETE THE FORM BY TUESDAY APRIL 14TH!


Email Address: 

Name: 

Organization:

In what City Council District is your organization located?

Please Rank for Funding Priorities: 
Buildings and Improvements, Including Public Facilities
Assistance to Businesses, Including Special Economic Development Assistance
Public Services
Planning, Capacity Building, and Technical Assistance 

Use the space below to provide additional input on how the City of Detroit should utilize CDBG funding to respond to the COVID-19 crisis to support and sustain community and economic development in Detroit?

Please provide additional comments and concerns about the City of Detroit's general CDBG program here
